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Investigative Activity: Phone Interview; Neighborhood Canvass 

Involves:   Dean Evans (O)  

Activity Date:   10/4/2023   

Activity Location:  Phone Call   

Authoring Agent:  SA Charles Moran #67 

 

Narrative: 

 

On October 4, 2023, at 1758 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent 

(SA) Chuck Moran (Moran) spoke with Dean Evans (Evans) by phone. Evans confirmed that he 

received SA Moran’s business card in his mailbox at his residence at 7523 Van Ness Avenue, 

Hubbard, Ohio 44425. 

 

Evans said they were not home when the incident and shooting occurred. He said they were in 

Hershey, Pennsylvania for a car swap meet. He said he owned a garage across the street from his 

residence near the area where the incident occurred. 

 

SA Moran asked Evans if he had any cameras or trail cameras on his property. Evans 

responded, “I do not. The guy next to me, he uh, right across from the garage there, he has a trail 

camera up in the back.” Evans said his residence is the “third” house on his side of the street and 

the neighbor (with the possible trail camera) was the “second” house on his side of the street. 

 

Evans said he received multiple phone calls from residents in the neighborhood about the 

incident. He received a call from the daughter of the elderly female who resides at 7524 Van 

Ness Avenue asking him to check her mother’s house because it was “shot” by the police. SA 

Moran told Evans that officers and agents did not locate any ballistic impacts on that residence. 

 

SA Moran asked Evans if he knew the male subject that was involved in the incident. Evans 

answered, “I do not. I didn’t even know the name until somebody told me where he lived.” 

 

Evans asked SA Moran if the incident occurred in the “hollow.” SA Moran said that it appeared 

that the incident occurred in the “swale/ditch/ravine” area. 

 

The phone call ended at about 1802 hours. The phone call was audio recorded and was attached 

to this report. 
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On October 5, 2023 at 1743 hours, Evans sent SA Moran a text message stating that he spoke 

with his neighbor about the trail camera and his neighbor said the trail camera was “off” when 

the incident occurred. A copy of the text message was attached to this report. 

 

Attachments: 

1. Phone Interview - Dean Evans - 2023-10-04 at 1758 hours - 803_0772 

2. Text Message - Dean Evans - 2023-10-05 at 1743 hours 






